
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Jeff Mohlenkamp 

DATE April 21, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Four Seasons Lift Station Pumps – Emergency Repairs 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The City’s wastewater system required an emergency repair of two pumps to support 

the Four Seasons lift station. The repairs have been contracted on an emergency basis 

due to the potential failure of the pumps at a cost of $25,433. Tax and freight associated 

with these repairs are listed at a price not to exceed $2,200 for a total of $27,633. 

 

City staff had priced the replacement of the pumps at approximately $80,000 but 

determined that the repair was appropriate at this time.  

Fiscal Impact: 

The costs of the emergency repairs is $27,633. 

 
Recommended Action: 

Ratify costs associated with the emergency repairs to the Four Seasons lift 

station pump in the amount of $27,633. 

Attachments: 

A. Invoice for services by Evans Hydro, Inc. 


